A Visible Darkness The Max Freeman
Mysteries
Yeah, reviewing a ebook a visible darkness the max freeman mysteries could go
to your close connections listings. This is just one of the solutions for you
to be successful. As understood, expertise does not recommend that you have
astonishing points.
Comprehending as capably as settlement even more than extra will allow each
success. bordering to, the publication as capably as acuteness of this a
visible darkness the max freeman mysteries can be taken as well as picked to
act.

Down the Mysterly River Bill Willingham 2012-09-25 Boy Scout Max cannot
remember how he arrived in a strange forest, but he soon finds himself on the
run with three talking animals from the Blue Cutters, hunters who will alter
the foursome's essence if they catch them.
Cosmological Inflation, Dark Matter and Dark Energy Kazuharu Bamba 2019-11-14
Various cosmological observations support not only cosmological inflation in
the early universe, which is also known as exponential cosmic expansion, but
also that the expansion of the late-time universe is accelerating. To explain
this phenomenon, the existence of dark energy is proposed. In addition,
according to the rotation curve of galaxies, the existence of dark matter,
which does not shine, is also suggested. If primordial gravitational waves are
detected in the future, the mechanism for realizing inflation can be revealed.
Moreover, there exist two main candidates for dark matter. The first is a new
particle, the existence of which is predicted in particle physics. The second
is an astrophysical object which is not found by electromagnetic waves.
Furthermore, there are two representative approaches to account for the
accelerated expansion of the current universe. One is to assume the unknown
dark energy in general relativity. The other is to extend the gravity theory to
large scales. Investigation of the origins of inflation, dark matter, and dark
energy is one of the most fundamental problems in modern physics and cosmology.
The purpose of this book is to explore the physics and cosmology of inflation,
dark matter, and dark energy.
The Rivals of Sherlock Holmes Hugh Greene 1978
My Detective Jeffrey Fleishman 2020-04-14 Los Angeles is booming. Money is
pouring in. Buildings are going up. But someone is killing architects.
Detective Sam Carver journeys through sins scattered across the City of Angels,
where hipsters, homeless, immigrants, producers, politicians, movie stars, and
cops collide in mysterious ways. Every move Carver makes is anticipated by the
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killer, Dylan Cross. She has hacked his computer and knows his diaries and
secrets. She sees in him a kindred and damaged spirit, a man who can understand
her crimes, heal her scars, and love her. Dylan is reclaiming herself from a
past of brutal injustices inflicted by a world of misogyny and power. Detective
Carver is dealing with his own troubled history: an elusive and violent father.
My Detective is a story of obsession set against vengeance and prayers of
forgiveness in a city that is as cruel as it is fantastical. It captures modern
Los Angeles in real time, an eerie glide through the imagination, where winds
gust high above the San Gabriel Mountains and neighborhoods stretch toward the
ocean like the flash and tremor of a dream. The novel speaks to our sense of
beauty in a new century and the demons we rouse when we dare to create a new
metropolis.
The Brain That Changes Itself Norman Doidge 2007-03-15 “Fascinating. Doidge’s
book is a remarkable and hopeful portrait of the endless adaptability of the
human brain.”—Oliver Sacks, MD, author of The Man Who Mistook His Wife for a
Hat What is neuroplasticity? Is it possible to change your brain? Norman
Doidge’s inspiring guide to the new brain science explains all of this and more
An astonishing new science called neuroplasticity is overthrowing the
centuries-old notion that the human brain is immutable, and proving that it is,
in fact, possible to change your brain. Psychoanalyst, Norman Doidge, M.D.,
traveled the country to meet both the brilliant scientists championing
neuroplasticity, its healing powers, and the people whose lives they’ve
transformed—people whose mental limitations, brain damage or brain trauma were
seen as unalterable. We see a woman born with half a brain that rewired itself
to work as a whole, blind people who learn to see, learning disorders cured,
IQs raised, aging brains rejuvenated, stroke patients learning to speak,
children with cerebral palsy learning to move with more grace, depression and
anxiety disorders successfully treated, and lifelong character traits changed.
Using these marvelous stories to probe mysteries of the body, emotion, love,
sex, culture, and education, Dr. Doidge has written an immensely moving,
inspiring book that will permanently alter the way we look at our brains, human
nature, and human potential.
Blindsight Peter Watts 2006-10-03 Blindsight is the Hugo Award–nominated novel
by Peter Watts, "a hard science fiction writer through and through and one of
the very best alive" (The Globe and Mail). Two months have past since a myriad
of alien objects clenched about the Earth, screaming as they burned. The
heavens have been silent since—until a derelict space probe hears whispers from
a distant comet. Something talks out there: but not to us. Who should we send
to meet the alien, when the alien doesn't want to meet? Send a linguist with
multiple-personality disorder and a biologist so spliced with machinery that he
can't feel his own flesh. Send a pacifist warrior and a vampire recalled from
the grave by the voodoo of paleogenetics. Send a man with half his mind gone
since childhood. Send them to the edge of the solar system, praying you can
trust such freaks and monsters with the fate of a world. You fear they may be
more alien than the thing they've been sent to find—but you'd give anything for
that to be true, if you knew what was waiting for them. . . . At the
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Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
The Weller Adam Whitlatch 2013-06-04 Matt Freeborn is a weller, one whose job
is to seek out the most valuable commodity in the wastes: clean, potable water.
The weller's precious cargo makes him a prime target for attack from savage
road pirates, grotesque mutants, ravenous cannibals and ruthless private
armies. Armed with his trusty sidearm, the Well Digger, Freeborn is fully
prepared to handle any of these terrors, but there are still things even the
weller fears: the bogeymen of the wastes... distillers.
A Killing Night Jonathon King 2010-10-14 Female bartenders are targeted by a
killer in this PI novel by the author Michael Connelly calls “the master of the
high-stakes thriller.” After three young bartenders are murdered in Miami, and
another goes missing in Philadelphia, private investigator Max Freeman is
hired—by his ex-girlfriend Sherry—to look into the deaths. He accepts the job
grudgingly, especially since Sherry is convinced the prime suspect is a retired
police officer who once saved Freeman’s life back in Philly. Heading from
Florida up north to his old stomping grounds, Freeman races to solve the case
before the killer can strike again. But looking at the evidence objectively as
he wrestles with his personal feelings for Sherry and his former colleague will
be more difficult than he expected, in this mystery that's “compelling from
start to finish” by an Edgar Award–winning author (The Miami Herald). This
ebook contains an illustrated biography of the author featuring never-beforeseen photos.
The Palm Beach Murders James Patterson 2021-03-23 James Patterson sets this
bestselling thriller in Florida’s wealthiest zip code. Palm Beach doesn’t just
have billionaires, yachts, and private planes—it also has the best murder plots
money can buy. The Palm Beach Murders (previously published as Let's Play MakeBelieve): Both survivors of the divorce wars, Christy and Martin don't believe
in love at first sight and certainly not on a first date. But from the instant
they lock eyes, life becomes a sexy, romantic dream come true. That is, until
they start playing a strangely intense game of make-believe—a game that's about
to go too far. (with James O. Born) Nooners: Everyone who knows Tim says he's a
good guy. But the popular advertising exec has a problem: a lot of the people
who know him are getting murdered. And by the time he figures out why, Tim
won't feel so good anymore. (with Tim Arnold) Stingrays: When a teenager goes
missing on a Caribbean beach, the local police are baffled. It's up to the
Stingrays, a world class team that solves the unsolvable, to unearth the truth:
a truth that no one will believe. (with Duane Swierczynski)
Midnight Guardians Jonathon King 2010-10-14 A case of Medicare fraud leads a
Florida PI into much darker territory in this crime novel by an Edgar Award
winner. Private investigator Max Freeman makes his living tracking down the
criminals lurking amid the beaches and trailer parks of south Florida. His
latest case involves a conspiracy to defraud Medicare—but he quickly discovers
there’s more to it than a simple scam. Soon the former Philadelphia cop is
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calling upon all his old street instincts when an ex-drug kingpin known as the
Brown Man turns up—and Freeman’s girlfriend, Det. Sherry Richards, is put in
harm’s way. Midnight Guardians is an atmospheric, edge-of-your-seat crime novel
by an author whose “descriptions of Florida’s backwaters put him right up there
with James W. Hall and Randy Wayne White—excellent company indeed” (Chicago
Tribune). This ebook features rare photos and never-before-seen documents from
the author’s life.
Stormy Weather Carl Hiaasen 2021-03-23 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A hilarious and
scathing novel from the author of Squeeze Me about a crazed and determined man
who has devoted his strange existence to saving southern Florida from con
artists and carpetbaggers after a hurricane hits. "Hysterically funny…. Hiaasen
at his satirical best." —USA Today When a ferocious hurricane rips through
southern Florida, insurance fraudsters, amateur occultists, and ex-cons waste
no time in swarming over the disaster area. And caught in the middle are Max
and Bonnie Lamb, honeymooners who abandon their Disney World plans to witness
the terrible devastation. But when Max vanishes, Bonnie, aided by a mysterious
young man with a tranquilizer gun and a roomful of human skulls, has to follow
her only clue: a runaway monkey.
The Blue Edge of Midnight Jonathon King 2010-10-14 The Edgar Award–winning
debut of the bestselling Max Freeman mystery series: A tormented ex-cop’s
mission to solve a grisly murder and earn redemption for his dark past After a
shootout during a convenience store holdup led to the accidental death of a
twelve-year-old, Max Freeman left behind the Philadelphia police department for
a life in exile in the Florida Everglades. Since then, he has lived in
seclusion, haunted by guilt, with the humid night and the nocturnal predators
of the swamp as his only company. But everything changes when Freeman discovers
a young girl’s body floating in the muddy waters and becomes the prime suspect
for her murder. To prove his innocence, Freeman must uncover the real
murderer—and confront his own tortured soul—before it’s too late. This ebook
contains an illustrated biography of the author featuring never-before-seen
photos.
A Pale Light in the Black K. B. Wagers 2020-03-03 The Expanse meets the Battle
Room in Ender's Game as K. B. Wagers brings us the rollicking first entry in a
unique science fiction series that introduces the Near-Earth Orbital
Guard—NeoG—a military force patrolling and protecting space inspired by the
real-life mission of the U.S. Coast Guard. For the past year, their close loss
in the annual Boarding Games has haunted Interceptor Team: Zuma’s Ghost. With
this year’s competition looming, they’re looking forward to some payback—until
an unexpected personnel change leaves them reeling. Their best swordsman has
been transferred, and a new lieutenant has been assigned in his place. Maxine
Carmichael is trying to carve a place in the world on her own—away from the
pressure and influence of her powerful family. The last thing she wants is to
cause trouble at her command on Jupiter Station. With her new team in turmoil,
Max must overcome her self-doubt and win their trust if she’s going to succeed.
Failing is not an option—and would only prove her parents right. But Max and
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the team must learn to work together quickly. A routine mission to retrieve a
missing ship has suddenly turned dangerous, and now their lives are on the
line. Someone is targeting members of Zuma’s Ghost, a mysterious opponent
willing to kill to safeguard a secret that could shake society to its core . .
. a secret that could lead to their deaths and kill thousands more unless Max
and her new team stop them. Rescue those in danger, find the bad guys, win the
Games. It’s all in a day’s work at the NeoG.
Places in the Darkness Chris Brookmyre 2017-11-07 A propulsive science fiction
tale of murder and memory, all set on a futuristic space station. Hundreds of
miles above Earth, the space station Ciudad de Cielo -- The City in the Sky -is a beacon of hope for humanity's expansion into the stars. But not everyone
aboard shares such noble ideals. Bootlegging, booze, and prostitution form a
lucrative underground economy for rival gangs, which the authorities are happy
to turn a blind eye to until a disassembled corpse is found dancing in the
micro-gravity. In charge of the murder investigation is Nikki "Fix" Freeman,
who is not thrilled to have Alice Blake, an uptight government goody-two-shoes,
riding shotgun. As the bodies pile up, and the partners are forced to question
their own memories, Nikki and Alice begin to realize that gang warfare may not
be the only cause for the violence.
The Max Freeman Mysteries Volume One Jonathon King 2017-10-03 Three “gritty,
vivid, and suspenseful” books in the Edgar Award–winning series featuring South
Florida PI Max Freeman (Harlan Coben). From a writer who “adds new dimensions
of depth and substance to the modern crime novel,” this thrilling and
critically acclaimed series follows a tormented ex-cop from Philadelphia to
South Florida on a quest to earn redemption for his dark past (Michael
Connelly). The Blue Edge of Midnight: After a shootout during a convenience
store holdup led to the accidental death of a twelve-year-old, Max Freeman left
the Philadelphia police department behind for a life in exile in the Florida
Everglades. Since then, he’s lived in seclusion, haunted by guilt, with the
humid night and the nocturnal predators of the swamp as his only company. But
everything changes when he discovers a young girl’s body floating in the muddy
waters and becomes the prime suspect for her murder. To prove his innocence,
Freeman must find the real killer—and confront his own tortured soul—before
it’s too late. A Visible Darkness: When five elderly women are murdered in Fort
Lauderdale, Max Freeman is determined to get to the bottom of it. His friend,
lawyer Billy Manchester, believes the crimes are tied to a conspiracy to
collect on the women’s life insurance policies. But when Freeman uncovers a
shocking betrayal, he soon realizes the gruesome plot reaches further than
anyone thought possible. Now, it’s a race against the clock to hunt down the
psychopath behind the murders—before the killer sets his sights on Freeman
himself. Shadow Men: In the 1920s, three of Mark Mayes’s ancestors left to help
build the first road through the Everglades, backbreaking labor from which they
never returned. Now, decades later, Mayes has discovered letters that point to
murder as the cause of their disappearance, and he hires Max Freeman to
investigate. But as Freeman follows the trail of evidence, he incurs the wrath
of the corporation that built the road—and realizes the case may not be as cold
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as everyone assumed.
A Visit from the Goon Squad Jennifer Egan 2011-03-22 NATIONAL BESTSELLER •
NATIONAL BOOK CRITICS CIRCLE WINNER • With music pulsing on every page, this
startling, exhilarating novel of self-destruction and redemption "features
characters about whom you come to care deeply as you watch them doing things
they shouldn't, acting gloriously, infuriatingly human" (The Chicago Tribune).
Bennie is an aging former punk rocker and record executive. Sasha is the
passionate, troubled young woman he employs. Here Jennifer Egan brilliantly
reveals their pasts, along with the inner lives of a host of other characters
whose paths intersect with theirs. “Pitch perfect.... Darkly, rippingly
funny.... Egan possesses a satirist’s eye and a romance novelist’s heart.” —The
New York Times Book Review
Cookies and Clairvoyance Bailey Cates 2019-08-27 Baker Katie Lightfoot serves
up enchanted delicacies and tracks down a malicious murderer in the newest
installment of this New York Times bestselling series... Hedgewitch Katie
Lightfoot is juggling wedding preparations, a visit from her father, and home
renovations on top of her long hours at the Honeybee Bakery, where she and her
aunt Lucy imbue their yummy cookies and pastries with beneficial magic. But
when firefighter Randy Post is accused of murdering a collector of rarities,
and his prints are on the statue that was used to kill the man, Katie steps in.
Randy is not only Katie's fiancé's coworker, but also the boyfriend of fellow
spellbook club member and witch Bianca Devereaux. Bianca and Declan are both
sure Randy is innocent, and so is Katie. However, to prove it she'll have to
work with ornery detective Peter Quinn again—and this time around he knows
she's more than your everyday baker.
Wolf Kill Cary J. Griffith 2021-06-15 In this outdoors thriller, the
investigation of a bizarre wolf attack leads to evidence of murder, conspiracy,
and shocking family secrets. A decades-old promise haunts Sam Rivers, but the
wildlife biologist refuses to return home—not with his abusive and estranged
father still there. Rivers left the family farm some 20 years ago. He found
solace in nature and built a respected career as a special agent for the U.S.
Fish & Wildlife Service. His experiences have given him a penchant for
understanding predators—a skill he’ll need, now, more than ever. After his
father’s mysterious death, Rivers is lured back to his hometown of Defiance, in
northern Minnesota, to fulfill his mother’s dying wish. But all is not as it
seems. Rivers breaks into his childhood home during a howling winter storm and
discovers something sinister. His suspicions are heightened after a bizarre
wolf attack on local livestock. The events lead the special agent to a series
of clues that could change everything he knows—or thinks he knows—about the
town, his family, and himself. With the help of alluring reporter Diane
Talbott, Rivers must unravel the wolf kill and learn what really happened to
his father—a man Rivers has hated for most of his life. It is a case unlike any
he’s worked before. His knowledge of frigid winters, wolves, and wilderness
will be put to the test, as he tries to solve the case—and stay alive. In Wolf
Kill, natural history writer Cary J. Griffith introduces readers to Sam Rivers,
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the predator’s predator, and weaves a masterful tale of danger and suspense in
the far north.
The Heavens May Fall Allen Eskens 2016-10-04 FEATURING THREE CHARACTERS FROM
THE BESTSELLING BOOK-CLUB FAVORITE THE LIFE WE BURY, THIS NOVEL EXPLORES A
RIVETING MURDER CASE TOLD FROM TWO OPPOSING PERSPECTIVES. Detective Max Rupert
and attorney Boady Sanden’s friendship is being pushed to the breaking point.
Max is convinced that Jennavieve Pruitt was killed by her husband, Ben. Boady
is equally convinced that Ben, his client, is innocent. As the case unfolds,
the two are forced to confront their own personal demons. Max is still
struggling with the death of his wife four years earlier, and the Pruitt case
stirs up old memories. Boady hasn’t taken on a defense case since the death of
an innocent client, a man Boady believes he could have saved but didn’t. Now he
is back in court, with student Lila Nash at his side, and he’s determined to
redeem himself for having failed in the past. Vividly told from two opposing
perspectives, the truth about the stunning death of Jennavieve Pruitt remains a
mystery until the very end. From the Trade Paperback edition.
Acts of Nature Jonathon King 2010-10-14 A PI’s vacation in the Everglades is
disrupted by a deadly hurricane—and dangerous criminals—in this riveting read
by an Edgar Award–winning author. The peace and quiet of Max Freeman and Sherry
Richards’s vacation ends abruptly when Hurricane Simone slams into the Sunshine
State. Sherry suffers a devastating injury in the storm, and the two are left
stranded in the swamp. But as they struggle to find help, they’re thwarted by
not only opportunistic crooks looking to benefit from the disaster, but also
hired muscle from a powerful oil company hoping to protect a lethal
secret—regardless of who stands in the way—in this “survival-of-the-fittest
tale” by a master of mystery and suspense (Newsday). “King vividly describes
the hurricane’s force and the different ways people respond to it. Sherry
displays her grit and Max his ingenuity in a series of desperate gambles as the
story builds to an explosive climax. This is a worthy addition to a Florida
subgenre that includes Carl Hiaasen’s Stormy Weather and Tim Dorsey’s Hurricane
Punch.” —Publishers Weekly This ebook contains an illustrated biography of the
author featuring never-before-seen photos.
Overboard Elizabeth Fama 2005 Escaping from a sinking ferry in the waters off
Sumatra, fourteen-year-old Emily fights for survival for herself and a young
Indonesian boy, who draws courage from his quiet but firm Islamic faith.
The Best Dr. Thorndyke Detective Stories R. Austin Freeman 2017-04-28 Eight
compelling tales by "the father of the scientific detective story" feature
inverted mysteries, in which crime and culprit are revealed at the outset and
Dr. Thorndyke formulates evidence from subtle clues.
The Road to Hell Michael Maren 2009-11-24 A stunning personal narrative of best
intentions gone awry, Michael Maren, at one time an aid worker and journalist
in Somalia, writes of the failure of international charities. Michael Maren
spent years in Africa, first as an aid worker, later as a journalist, where he
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witnessed at a harrowing series of wars, famines, and natural disasters. In
this book, he claims that charities, such as CARE and Save the Children, are
less concerned with relief than we think. Maren also attacks the United
Nation's "humanitarian" missions are controlled by agribusinesses and
infighting bureaucrats.
Don't Lose Her Jonathon King 2015-06-02 When a pregnant judge is abducted, a PI
follows her trail into the Florida Everglades in this novel by “the master of
the high-stakes thriller” (Michael Connelly). US district judge Diane
Manchester has looked across the courtroom into the eyes of evil before. But
today, as she presides over the extradition hearing of a notorious Colombian
drug lord, she is also eight months pregnant. Her chair is uncomfortable, her
robe is constrictive, and her due date is fast approaching. If she shows a
single sign of weakness, Diane risks jeopardizing the biggest trial of her
career and setting a vicious murderer free. In seconds, her situation takes a
harrowing turn for the worse. Walking to her favorite lunch spot, Diane is
grabbed off the street, thrown into the back of a white van, blindfolded, and
threatened with death. She has no idea who her kidnappers are or what they
want. Maintaining a strict code of silence, they refuse to give her even the
smallest glimmer of hope. But Diane’s captors have overlooked a crucial detail:
Her husband, Billy, is the employer and best friend of Max Freeman,
Philadelphia cop turned South Florida private investigator. Tossing off the
rule of law, Freeman sets out to determine which of a rogues’ gallery of
suspects took Diane—and to save her and her unborn child before it’s too late.
From the author of the Edgar Award winner The Blue Edge of Midnight, whose
“descriptions of Florida’s backwaters put him right up there with James W. Hall
and Randy Wayne White” (Chicago Tribune), this is a mystery with “the kind of
clock-driven suspense seen in the best of Harlan Coben” (Booklist).
Snowkill Ron Faust 2013 In a small village snuggled in the snow-shrouded French
Alps, the son of a long-dead, high-ranking Nazi who had terrorized the area
during the war, Adolph Streicher, vanishes on the ice-slick slopes. Robert
Holmes, a vacationing American journalist and mountain climber, tries to
unravel the son’s disappearance. Instead, he becomes ensnared in a desperate
and deadly plot, sparked by the arrival of one man—Walter Streicher, twin
brother of the notorious Nazi. Or is he Adolph? The mystery soon explodes into
bloodshed and a desperate chase across the blizzard-swept Alpine peaks.
The Great Train Robbery Michael Crichton 2012-05-14 From the bestselling author
of Jurassic Park, Timeline, and Sphere comes an enthralling novel about
Victorian London’s most notorious gold heist. London, 1855, when lavish wealth
and appalling poverty exist side by side, one mysterious man navigates both
worlds with perfect ease. Edward Pierce preys on the most prominent of the
well-to-do as he cunningly orchestrates the crime of his century. Who would
suspect that a gentleman of breeding could mastermind the extraordinary robbery
aboard the pride of England’s industrial era, the mighty steam locomotive?
Based on fact, but studded with all the suspense and style of fiction, here is
a classic historical thriller, set a decade before the age of dynamite—yet
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nonetheless explosive…
Shadow Men Jonathon King 2010-10-14 Book three of the bestselling Max Freeman
mystery series: Max seeks to uncover the twisted truth behind an eighty-yearold triple homicide In the 1920s, three of Mark Mayes’s ancestors left to help
build the first road through the Everglades—backbreaking labor from which they
never returned. Now, decades later, Mayes has discovered letters that point to
murder as the cause of their disappearance, and he hires Max Freeman to get to
the bottom of it all. But as Freeman follows the trail of evidence, he incurs
the wrath of the corporation that built the road, and finds that the murder
case may not be as cold as everyone assumed. Freeman’s search takes him to the
heart of the Everglades to reveal the truth behind the murders—and put a stop
to a cycle of violence three generations in the making. This ebook contains an
illustrated biography of the author featuring never-before-seen photos.
Eye of Vengeance Jonathon King 2010-10-14 With a sniper targeting Florida’s
worst criminals, a reporter must choose between revenge and the law in this
thriller from the Edgar Award–winning author. As a reporter for the South
Florida Daily News, Nick Mullins has covered the worst of the Sunshine State’s
crooks and murderers. But the man he’s obsessed with is Robert Walker,
responsible for the deaths of Mullins’s wife and daughter in a drunk driving
accident. When a military-trained sniper begins murdering the criminals Mullins
has covered in his reporting, he comes to a harrowing crossroads: Stop the
sniper’s reign of terror, or succumb to his own thirst for vengeance and allow
Walker to become the killer’s next target. This ebook contains an illustrated
biography of the author featuring never-before-seen photos.
The Choirboys Joseph Wambaugh 2008-11-26 “Each wears his cynicism like a
bulletproof jockstrap—each has his horror story, his bad dream, his
nightshriek. He is afraid of his friends—he is afraid of himself.”—New York
Times Partners in the Los Angeles Police Department, they’re haunted by
terrifying dark secrets of the nightwatch–shared predawn drink and sex sessions
they call choir practice. “A master storyteller . . . authenticity oozes from
this book . . . freewheeling and chilling and certainly Wambaugh's
best.”—Houston Chronicle
A Visible Darkness Jonathon King 2010-10-14 An ex-cop from Philly investigates
the deaths of elderly women in a poor Florida community in this “gritty, vivid,
and suspenseful” thriller (Harlan Coben). When five elderly women are murdered
in Fort Lauderdale, Max Freeman is determined to get to the bottom of it. His
friend, the lawyer Billy Manchester, believes the murders are tied to a
conspiracy to collect on the women’s life insurance policies. But when Freeman
uncovers a shocking betrayal, he soon realizes the gruesome plot reaches
further than anyone thought possible. Now it’s a race against the clock to hunt
down the psychopath behind the murders—before the killer sets his sights on
Freeman himself. This ebook contains an illustrated biography of the author
featuring never-before-seen photos.
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Killing Streak Merit Clark 2013-03-28 Successful entrepreneur Evan Markham has
a past he doesn't want his wife-or the police-to find out about. Denver
Homicide Detective Jack Fariel has a past too . . . with Evan's wife. When
someone leaves a dead body in the guest house of his Colorado estate, Evan must
find the killer before Jack can expose all of Evan's secrets. But Jack's focus
and tenacity makes him a killer's worst nightmare. Evan will lose everything he
loves unless he figures out who murdered his houseguest before Jack does. Both
men are searching for the truth. One to catch a killer, and the other to save
his life.
Man and His Symbols Carl G. Jung 1968-08-15 The landmark text about the inner
workings of the unconscious mind—from the symbolism that unlocks the meaning of
our dreams to their effect on our waking lives and artistic impulses—featuring
more than a hundred images that break down Carl Jung’s revolutionary ideas
“What emerges with great clarity from the book is that Jung has done immense
service both to psychology as a science and to our general understanding of man
in society.”—The Guardian “Our psyche is part of nature, and its enigma is
limitless.” Since our inception, humanity has looked to dreams for guidance.
But what are they? How can we understand them? And how can we use them to shape
our lives? There is perhaps no one more equipped to answer these questions than
the legendary psychologist Carl G. Jung. It is in his life’s work that the
unconscious mind comes to be understood as an expansive, rich world just as
vital and true a part of the mind as the conscious, and it is in our
dreams—those personal, integral expressions of our deepest selves—that it
communicates itself to us. A seminal text written explicitly for the general
reader, Man and His Symbolsis a guide to understanding the symbols in our
dreams and using that knowledge to build fuller, more receptive lives. Full of
fascinating case studies and examples pulled from philosophy, history, myth,
fairy tales, and more, this groundbreaking work—profusely illustrated with
hundreds of visual examples—offers invaluable insight into the symbols we dream
that demand understanding, why we seek meaning at all, and how these very
symbols affect our lives. By illuminating the means to examine our prejudices,
interpret psychological meanings, break free of our influences, and recenter
our individuality, Man and His Symbols proves to be—decades after its
conception—a revelatory, absorbing, and relevant experience.
Along Came a Spider James Patterson 2001-02-15 Discover the classic thriller
that launched the #1 detective series of the past twenty-five years, now one of
PBS's "100 Great American Reads" Alex Cross is a homicide detective with a
Ph.D. in psychology. He works and lives in the ghettos of D. C. and looks like
Muhammad Ali in his prime. He's a tough guy from a tough part of town who wears
Harris Tweed jackets and likes to relax by banging out Gershwin tunes on his
baby grand piano. But he also has two adorable kids of his own, and they are
his own special vulnerabilities. Jezzie Flanagan is the first woman ever to
hold the highly sensitive job as supervisor of the Secret Service in
Washington. Blond, mysterious, seductive, she's got an outer shell that's as
tough as it is beautiful. She rides her black BMW motorcycle at speeds of no
less than 100 mph. What is she running from? What is her secret? Alex Cross and
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Jezzie Flanagan are about to have a forbidden love affair-at the worst possible
time for both of them. Because Gary Soneji, who wants to commit the "crime of
the century," is playing at the top of his game. Soneji has outsmarted the FBI,
the Secret Service, and the police. Who will be his next victim? Gary Soneji is
every parent's worst nightmare. He has become Alex Cross's nightmare. And now,
reader, he's about to become yours.
Behemoth: A History of the Factory and the Making of the Modern World Joshua B.
Freeman 2018-02-27 “Freeman’s rich and ambitious Behemoth depicts a world in
retreat that still looms large in the national imagination.… More than an
economic history, or a chronicle of architectural feats and labor
movements.”—Jennifer Szalai, New York Times In an accessible and timely work of
scholarship, celebrated historian Joshua B. Freeman tells the story of the
factory and examines how it has reflected both our dreams and our nightmares of
industrialization and social change. He whisks readers from the early textile
mills that powered the Industrial Revolution to the factory towns of New
England to today’s behemoths making sneakers, toys, and cellphones in China and
Vietnam. Behemoth offers a piercing perspective on how factories have shaped
our societies and the challenges we face now.
Last Days Adam Nevill 2013-02-26 Last Days (winner of the British Fantasy Award
for Best Horror Novel of the Year) by Adam Nevill is a Blair Witch style novel
in which a documentary film-maker undertakes the investigation of a dangerous
cult—with creepy consequences When guerrilla documentary maker, Kyle Freeman,
is asked to shoot a film on the notorious cult known as the Temple of the Last
Days, it appears his prayers have been answered. The cult became a worldwide
phenomenon in 1975 when there was a massacre including the death of its
infamous leader, Sister Katherine. Kyle's brief is to explore the paranormal
myths surrounding an organization that became a testament to paranoia,
murderous rage, and occult rituals. The shoot's locations take him to the
cult's first temple in London, an abandoned farm in France, and a derelict
copper mine in the Arizonan desert where The Temple of the Last Days met its
bloody end. But when he interviews those involved in the case, those who
haven't broken silence in decades, a series of uncanny events plague the
shoots. Troubling out-of-body experiences, nocturnal visitations, the sudden
demise of their interviewees and the discovery of ghastly artifacts in their
room make Kyle question what exactly it is the cult managed to awaken – and
what is its interest in him?
The Max Freeman Mysteries Volume Two Jonathon King 2018-10-09 The South Florida
PI is back in the Edgar Award–winning series from a national bestselling author
and “the master of the high-stakes thriller” (Michael Connelly). National
bestselling author Jonathon King continues his Edgar Award–winning series that
follows a tormented ex-cop from Philadelphia to South Florida on a quest to
earn redemption from his dark past. “Whether taking us to the dark corners of
the Everglades or the hard streets of Philadelphia, King’s writing is gritty,
vivid, and suspenseful” (Harlan Coben). A Killing Night: After three young
female bartenders are murdered in Miami, and another goes missing in
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Philadelphia, private investigator Max Freeman is hired—by his ex-girlfriend
Sherry—to look into the deaths. He accepts the job grudgingly, especially since
Sherry is convinced the killer is a retired police officer who once saved
Freeman’s life back in Philly. “Compelling from start to finish.” —The Miami
Herald Acts of Nature: Max and Sherry’s vacation in the Everglades ends
abruptly when Hurricane Simone slams into the Sunshine State, leaving them
stranded in the swamp and forced to contend with opportunistic crooks looking
to benefit from the disaster and hired muscle from a powerful oil company
hoping to protect a lethal secret—regardless of who stands in the way. “An
action-packed glide through the Glades.” —South Florida Sun-Sentinel Midnight
Guardians: Freeman takes on a case involving a conspiracy to defraud
Medicare—but he quickly discovers there’s more to it than a simple scam. Soon
the former Philadelphia cop is calling upon his old street instincts when an
ex-drug kingpin known as the Brown Man turns up—and Freeman’s girlfriend, Det.
Sherry Richards, is put in harm’s way. “Captivating.” —Publishers Weekly Don’t
Lose Her: When a pregnant judge is abducted while presiding over the
extradition hearing of a notorious Columbian drug lord, Freeman follows her
trail into the Everglades to save her and her unborn child before it’s too
late. “This book moves with relentless abandon.” —Michael Connelly
My Book of Thanks B. G. Hennessy 2005-08 Offers a child's perspective on the
many things to be thankful for, including family, friends, and play-time and
asks for guidance in appreciating these things.
The Three Little Pigs Emily Bolam 2015-09 One day, three little pigs set off to
find out about the world. They build three little houses: one of straw, one of
sticks and one of bricks. But what will happen to those three little pigs when
the Big Bad Wolf comes along, huffing and puffing away?
Hell in the Heartland Jax Miller 2020-07-28 “There is, in the best of us, a
search for the truth, to serve the living and dead alike...Jax Miller is one of
those people and Hell in the Heartland is one of those books.”—Robert
Graysmith, New York Times bestselling author of Zodiac As seen in Marie
Claire's "Best True Crime Books of 2020" • HuffPost • OK! Magazine • CrimeReads
• LitHub's "Best New Summer Books" S-Town meets I'll Be Gone in the Dark in
this stranger-than-fiction cold case from rural Oklahoma that has stumped
authorities for two decades, concerning the disappearance of two teenage girls
and the much larger mystery of murder, possible police cover-up, and an
unimaginable truth... On December 30, 1999, in rural Oklahoma, sixteen-year-old
Ashley Freeman and her best friend, Lauria Bible, were having a sleepover. The
next morning, the Freeman family trailer was in flames and both girls were
missing. While rumors of drug debts, revenge, and police corruption abounded in
the years that followed, the case remained unsolved and the girls were never
found. In 2015, crime writer Jax Miller--who had been haunted by the case-decided to travel to Oklahoma to find out what really happened on that winter
night in 1999, and why the story was still simmering more than fifteen years
later. What she found was more than she could have ever bargained for: evidence
of jaw-dropping levels of police negligence, entire communities ravaged by
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methamphetamine addiction, and a series of interconnected murders with an
ominously familiar pattern. These forgotten towns were wild, lawless, and home
to some very dark secrets.
The End Of Science John Horgan 2015-04-14 As staff writer for Scientific
American, John Horgan has a window on contemporary science unsurpassed in all
the world. Who else routinely interviews the likes of Lynn Margulis, Roger
Penrose, Francis Crick, Richard Dawkins, Freeman Dyson, Murray Gell-Mann,
Stephen Jay Gould, Stephen Hawking, Thomas Kuhn, Chris Langton, Karl Popper,
Stephen Weinberg, and E.O. Wilson, with the freedom to probe their innermost
thoughts? In The End Of Science, Horgan displays his genius for getting these
larger-than-life figures to be simply human, and scientists, he writes, "are
rarely so human . . . so at there mercy of their fears and desires, as when
they are confronting the limits of knowledge."This is the secret fear that
Horgan pursues throughout this remarkable book: Have the big questions all been
answered? Has all the knowledge worth pursuing become known? Will there be a
final "theory of everything" that signals the end? Is the age of great
discoverers behind us? Is science today reduced to mere puzzle solving and
adding detains to existing theories? Horgan extracts surprisingly candid
answers to there and other delicate questions as he discusses God, Star Trek,
superstrings, quarks, plectics, consciousness, Neural Darwinism, Marx's view of
progress, Kuhn's view of revolutions, cellular automata, robots, and the Omega
Point, with Fred Hoyle, Noam Chomsky, John Wheeler, Clifford Geertz, and dozens
of other eminent scholars. The resulting narrative will both infuriate and
delight as it mindless Horgan's smart, contrarian argument for "endism" with a
witty, thoughtful, even profound overview of the entire scientific enterprise.
Scientists have always set themselves apart from other scholars in the belief
that they do not construct the truth, they discover it. Their work is not
interpretation but simple revelation of what exists in the empirical universe.
But science itself keeps imposing limits on its own power. Special relativity
prohibits the transmission of matter or information as speeds faster than that
of light; quantum mechanics dictates uncertainty; and chaos theory confirms the
impossibility of complete prediction. Meanwhile, the very idea of scientific
rationality is under fire from Neo-Luddites, animal-rights activists, religious
fundamentalists, and New Agers alike. As Horgan makes clear, perhaps the
greatest threat to science may come from losing its special place in the
hierarchy of disciplines, being reduced to something more akin to literaty
criticism as more and more theoreticians engage in the theory twiddling he
calls "ironic science." Still, while Horgan offers his critique, grounded in
the thinking of the world's leading researchers, he offers homage too. If
science is ending, he maintains, it is only because it has done its work so
well.
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